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From: Rick E. George <rickegeorge75@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 9:48 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Plan 1 school retirees

CAUTION:External email. 

To the members of the Select Committee: 

At your meeting May 17, please ensure that Plan 1 education retirees receive their Cost of Living Adjustment. 
Inflation has not been kind to those who live on fixed incomes. 

Thank you. 
Rick George 
White Salmon, WA 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


